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Insurance and Licensing
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Customer Reviews and
Ratings

Look for a company that has been in
business for several years and has a
proven track record of success. The
company's employees should be
qualified and experienced in flood
mitigation techniques. 

Make sure the company is properly
insured and licensed. This will help
protect you in case of any problems
during the mitigation process.

Get quotes from several flood
mitigation companies before making a
decision. Be sure to compare the
services offered, as well as the price,
before choosing a company.

Make sure the company offers a
variety of flood mitigation services,
such as sump pump installation,
French drain installation, and
foundation waterproofing.

Read online reviews and ratings of
flood mitigation companies in your
area. This can give you a good sense
of the company's reputation and
customer service.

5 KEY FACTORS WHEN
CHOOSING

FLOOD MITIGATION COMPANY
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